
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
Anne Coronado 
Aspen Environmental Group 
1529 Weaverly Drive 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
(707) 766-8348 
ACoronado@aspeneg.com 
 
 

November 5, 2010 

 
 
RE:  Sunrise Powerlink Project – Trail Coordination Documentation 

Mitigation Measures WR-1a, WR-1b, WR-1c, and WR-3a for Sunrise Powerlink Transmission 
Project 

 
 
Dear Ms.  Coronado: 
 
This memo is being provided to CPUC for the administrative record to document coordination with land 
managers regarding impacts to trails and recreational areas along the Sunrise Powerlink Transmission 
Project alignment. 

• SDG&E met with representatives from the County of San Diego, Tom Harrington, Cailin 
Hunsaker, Randy Ford, Trish Boaz, and Maryanne Vancio on August 25, 2010.    

• SDG&E met with Tim Cardoza and Steve Eastwood of the U.S.  Forest Service on September 13, 
2010. 

• SDG&E has had several conversations and meetings with Tom Zale of the Bureau of Land 
Management (BLM) and his staff (Dallas Meeks and Daniel Stewart) to discuss trails and 
recreational areas on BLM land.  SDG&E has also made several attempts through phone calls 
and emails to contact John Kalish and Cheryl Martinez of the El Centro and Palm Springs BLM 
field offices to discuss any concerns they have regarding trails. 

• No trails have been identified in Imperial County that may be affected by the project.  SDG&E 
will continue to coordinate with Imperial County with regard to construction activities. 
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Meeting minutes are included with this memorandum.  SDG&E will continue to coordinate with all land 
managers to ensure impacts to trails and recreational areas are minimized during construction. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Linda Collins-Compliance Manager 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Alan Colton, Manager – Environmental Services 
 Molly Frisbie, Senior Engineer 
 Lynn Trexel, Principal Right-of-Way Agent 
 
 
 
Attachments (2) 


